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F l o r e n c e L a f f a l
E d i t o r
F o l k A r t F i n d e r

Gallery Press
11 7 N o . M a i n S t r e e t

Essex, CT 06426

Dear Flo,

Thanks for your let*?' sbout Holy Land USA. Tiie article you sent was
rather scanj, it sounds like they want to level the place and make
another Disneyland.

We wrote a rather gentle letter to the Sister, saying we would like to
help them save Greco's work. I felt if we are on talking terms It
would give more leverage to cause some change. We brought up
developing an historic document on the site, so at least (or worst)
there will be a record of what Greco did.

We might do an article on the problems in a newsletter. Do you know
of any documentation the site?

Did we leave out much In our museum survey?

Keep up the good work. My best to Jule.

Sincerely,

Seymour
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